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DOE COMMERCIAL PACKAGE BOILER RULING REVERSAL
WEIL-MCLAIN PRODUCT PORTFOLIO STRATEGY

 
Dear Valued Commercial Boiler Channel Partner,

With the July 7th ruling reversal of commercial packaged boiler regulation (10 CFR
431.87.) and corresponding no rebuttal position of the U.S. Department of Energy,
Weil-McLain announces the restructure of its commercial cast iron portfolio.

Effective with this notice, Weil-McLain announces order submittal readiness for its
expanded commercial boiler portfolio via the following table and revised TPS 64
Pricing Addendum (link below). We’ve also used this opportunity to combine the full
line of SVF commercial high-efficiency program launches pricing from earlier this year
into this consolidated trade pricing addendum.  

Please contact your local Weil-McLain sales representative with questions or additional
detail and as always, thank you for supporting Weil-McLain commercial boiler sales in
your regions. 

TPS 64 Pricing Addendum

https://www.weil-mclain.com/resource-library/protected
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